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About a week ago, you received an e-mail asking you to take a survey for the National Enhanced Elevation Assessment. So far we have not received your completed survey. It may be that you have started the survey but have not finished or that you have not started the survey. Please take this opportunity to complete the survey now by clicking on the following link:
[Survey URL goes here]
For this survey to be successful, your input is vital. Only by hearing from nearly everyone we’ve contacted can we be sure that the results are as accurate as possible.  Results will be released only as summaries and not linked in any way to individuals. 
We would like to thank you for considering this request.  If you have any questions or comments, or have changed your mind about participating please contact us by responding to this e-mail.
Sincerely,

Greg Snyder, Manager

Lidar Program Development
USGS Land Remote Sensing Program
OMB Control # 

Expiration Date:
